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Reference: Planning Application 32 Torrington Square- 2017/4300/P 

 

 

 

Dear Tania, 

As a Camden parent, I would like to offer my support to the Birkbeck Centre 

for Brain and Cognitive Development’s construction plans for 32 Torrington 

Square.  I am familiar with the group and with their research 

accomplishments. The research produced by the BabyLab is world-class and 

the training they provide the next generation of researchers is exemplary. 

With these factors in mind, the ToddlerLab proposed for 32 Torrington Square 

will be a positive addition to Camden, London, and international research 

communities. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Cindy Hartwell 


